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Parish Website – www.midletonparish.ie  Parish Mobile 0872468234 
Parish Office 021 4636508 Parish Newsletter – www.parishoffice@gmail.com 
Opening Hours- Mon-Thurs. 10.30a.m.- 1.00 p.m. Fri. 10.30 a.m. – 12.00 p.m. 
St. Vincent De Paul  Contact No. 086-3114512 

     
Your prayers are requested for the repose of the following souls: 

Billy Hogan, Sr. Vincent (Kitty) O’Brien, Patrick (Paddy) Foley, Sam Bolton, 
Marie Crowley, Mary (Polly) Dennehy, Dida Williams, Tommy Donegan,  
Margaret (Madge) Bruton, Kathleen Collins (nee Veale) , Nora Dalton,  
Kitty McCreery, Jack Grandon,  Mary Cooney, William Walsh, Mary O’Sullivan, 
 

 
May They Rest in Peace. 

 

We welcome the new members of our Parish Community: 
Erin Annalise Butler, Daniel Tom Hegarty, 

Who were recently Baptised. 

Invitation to Baptism Thanksgiving Service. 
A special Thanksgiving Service will take place on Sunday, May 14th 
2017, in The Church of The Most Holy Rosary, Midleton at 4.00pm. 
At this simple ceremony, we will give thanks for all the children 
Baptised in our parish over the past twelve months.  All these new 
members of Our Christian Community, and their families, are 
cordially invited to this Special Celebration. 
 

Congratulations and God’s Blessing on all the students from  
C.B.S Primary School and Ballintotis National School who 
received their First Holy Communion yesterday. 
 

On next Saturday, May 13th, the pupils from  
St. Brigid’s Primary School, St. John The Baptist and Educate 
Together will receive their First Holy Communion. 

St. Joseph’s Young Priests’ Society 
Monthly meeting will take place on Wednesday, 10th May next, 
after 10.00am. Mass, at the Edmund Rice Centre. The Midleton 
Branch was founded on May 13th, 1969. Everybody very welcome. 

Cloyne Diocesan Pilgrimage to Knock  
Will take place on Sunday next May 14th. For further details contact  
Máiread @ 087-9732021. 

Midleton & District Active Retirement Association 
Mon. 8th May: Indoor Bowls at GAA pavilion at 2 pm. 
Tue. 9th May: “45” in Edmond Rice Centre at 2.30 pm. 
Wed. 10th May: Swimming available in Midleton Park Hotel & Leisure 
Centre from 11.30 am. 
Wed. 10th May: Day trip to FOYNES, bus leaving Midleton Park Hotel at 
10.00 am. Cost €45.00 – Pay on the day. 

Trocaire Monies.  
Donations collected in Trocaire Boxes during Lent, may be handed 
into the Sacristy. It would be a great help if coins could be 
converted to notes before donating.  

Adult Faith Formation - Second Vatican Council 
If you are interested in exploring the Documents of The Second Vatican 
Council, come along to the next meeting this Wednesday evening, May 
10th, at 7.30pm. in The Parish Office Building. If you would like more 
information, contact Fr. Ryan at 086-2697503. 

Young Adult Weekly Prayer Meeting 
Every Thursday evening 7.30pm in the Edmund Rice Centre. Includes prayer 
and discussion on Gospel. Age 16 – 35yrs. Cup of Tea afterwards. New 
members always welcome. Relaxed and friendly. For more info contact 
Deirdre @ 0860853535 or Fr Eamon Roche @ 086 9972539. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


